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PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT ACT, 2000 (as amended) AND PLANNING REGULATIONS 

THEREUNDER 

 

Register Reference: SD22A/0105/C5 

 

Development: Amendments to the electrical substation compound and structures permitted under 

Reg. Ref. SD19A/0042 and ABP Ref. 305948-19 comprising of amendment to 

the layout and extent of the permitted substation compound, to include an 

extension of the compound area to c. 0.77 hectares; reorientation of the Gas 

Insulated Switchgear (GIS) substation building to a north­south orientation, and 

associated amendments to the building footprint, layout, and elevations, providing 

for a two storey building with a gross floor area (GFA) of c. 1,456 sq.m; 

alterations to the permitted single storey Client Control Building to provide for 

the substitution of this structure with 5 single storey modular client control units, 

with a combined total GFA of c. 231 sq.m (GFA of c. 46.2 sq.m per module); 

associated amendments to the permitted substation access arrangements (3 gated 

access points provided), transformers, security fencing (to be 2.6 metres high in 

place of the 2.4 metre high fencing permitted), lighting, services, MV substation, 

parking, utility cabling, amendments to permitted landscaping and berms 

adjoining the substation compound and associated and ancillary works. 

Condition 5; Acoustic Assessment 

 

Location: Site within the townland of Ballymakaily, West of Newcastle Road (R120), 

Lucan, Co. Dublin 

 

Applicant: EdgeConnex Ireland Limited 6th Floor, South Bank House, Barrow Street, Dublin 

4 

 

Application Type: Compliance with Conditions 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

With reference to the above, I wish to acknowledge receipt of your submission in compliance with condition 

(s) of the planning permission, received on 29-Sep-2022. 

 

This submission will be considered in accordance with Section 34(5) of the Planning and Development Act 

2000 (as amended). 

 

         Yours faithfully, 

 

           ____Z. McAuley___ 

           for Senior Planner 

 

 

 

 

mailto:planningdept@sdublincoco.ie


 
 

 

 

 

 


